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CEO’s Message
It is indeed heartening to see the Wadia Journal of Women and Child Health attracting manuscript submissions not only 
nationally but also internationally. Our team is working tirelessly to bring out the highest quality of manuscripts and articles 
of interest to the readership, in the field of mother and child health, which is in turn enriching and expanding horizons of 
the science. All these efforts will collectively help in indexing it soon for wider acceptance and a preferred choice among the 
scientific community for publishing articles in the field of women and child health.

I take the opportunity to congratulate the Editorial team members, the Reviewers’ board, and the authors for the continuous 
efforts they put into the journal, and I wish them more success with their new endeavours. I would also like to thank all the 
stakeholders of Wadia Hospitals and more importantly, our patients and their parents, and wish everyone greater success.

Dr. Minnie Bodhanwala, 
Chief Executive Officer, 

Bai Jerbai Wadia Hospital for Children and 
Nowrosjee Wadia Maternity Hospital, Mumbai, 

Maharashtra, India.
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